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October 30, 2018 
 
VIA E-MAIL 

Wayne Williams 
Colorado Secretary of State 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80290  

 

 
Re: Colorado Rising  
 
Dear Secretary Williams: 
 
I am writing on my behalf of my client, Colorado Rising, and its Registered Agent, Tricia Olson, 
regarding an error in a major contributor report, as amended (October 23, 29 and 30, 2018), and a 
regular report of October 29, 2018, as amended October 30, 2018.  Due to a mistake, Ms. Olson 
erroneously reported a family foundation, the Sergey Brin Family Foundation (“Foundation”), as 
the source of a contribution for $170,000 on October 23, 2018.  In fact, the source of the 
contribution, (an in-kind contribution for digital media content in the corrected amount of 
$153,000), was not the Foundation, but was instead a 501(c)(3) entity, ProgressNow Education 
Fund.    

In order to prevent any adverse impacts to the Foundation due to Colorado Rising’s reporting 
mistake, please allow this letter to serve as a request to add the following description to the 
Description field on all three Major Contributor Reports (October 23, October 29, and October 30) 
and to Colorado Rising’s regular October 29, 2018 report and the amendment to the same filed 
October 30, 2018: 

 “Contributor reported in error. See communication dated October 30, 2018.” 

This letter can serve as the explanation for the mistaken reporting of the Foundation.  Please let 
me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss this further. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

 

 

Martha M. Tierney 
Direct Dial:  (720) 242-7577 

mtierney@tierneylawrence.com 
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Sincerely, 
 
TIERNEY LAWRENCE LLC  

 
By: Martha M. Tierney 
 
cc:  Tricia Olson, Colorado Rising  
 
 


